
 

School office tel: 01202 741932 email – stjosephs@sjcpschool.co.uk  
 

Safeguarding is a priority at St. Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 
If you have any concerns please contact our designated Safeguarding officers 

 Mr. McDermott, Mrs. O’Donoghue, Mrs. Hodson, Mrs.Hardwick,, Mr McQuaid, Mr Gardner or Mr Carter  

Parents Evening (all year groups) 
Monday 21st October – 3.30 -7pm 

Wednesday 23rd October 3.30 – 5pm 
There are still some available slots for the next weeks’ 
parents evening.  Please use the below link to book.  
The deadline is Sunday 20th October  

https://sjcp.schoolcloud.co.uk/  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

 21st & 23rd Oct – Parents Evening 

 

 21st Oct – Deadline for Hot meal orders for after 

half term 

 

 23rd Oct – Y2 Jellyfish Visit to Poole Fire Station 

 

 24th Oct – Y2 Turtles Visit to Poole Fire Station 

 

 28th Oct – 1st Nov SCHOOL CLOSED FOR HALF 

TERM 

 

 MONDAY 4TH NOV– SCHOOL CLOSED INSET DAY 

 

 5th November – School re-opens 

 

 5th Nov – PTFA Annual General Meeting – All 

Welcome to attend from 4:30pm in the school 

hall 

 

 6th November – 8th November Y6 Hooke Court 

Residential  

 

 19th Nov – School Photographs (Individual & 

Sibling) 

 

 21st November – Year 5 Visit to Hampton Court 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE 14/10- 18/10 – 93.4% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTFA Annual General Meeting  
 

The PTFA Annual General Meeting will be held on 5th 
November at 4:30pm in the school hall.  We would 
really encourage anyone who would like to know 
more about what the PTFA does during the year to 
attend.  There is also an opportunity to join as a 
committee member or if you would just like to offer 
help on an ad hoc basis at a school event, we really 
cannot continue to plan events without willing 
volunteers.  
 
At the meeting the current Chair – Hannah Hasler, 
Treasurer – Gemma Dixon and Secretary – Claire Neil 
will be leaving their positions and a new committee 
will need to be elected. 
 
 
 

 

Bicycle helmets 
Just a little plea to ask if anyone has any children's 
bicycle helmets roughly aged 4-5 that do not fit their 
children anymore, we would be very grateful if you 
were able to donate them to the office for our 
reception children to use outside. 

Spare Wellies 
Forest School would be very grateful for any spare wellies 
that no longer fit your child.  We are in need of larger 
wellies for children in Yr 3 – 6.  Please could donations be 
given to the office, thank you. Spare underwear 

If you have any spare, good condition underwear, 
socks, or tights suitable for ages 5-10yrs that could 
be donated we would be very grateful.  Please could 
donations be given to the office. Thank you  
 

Justin Murry Football Coaching 
Justin has spaces in all of his after school football clubs. 

 Monday - Girls Only Football Years 1-6 

 Tuesday – Mixed Year 5 and Year 6 

 Wednesday Mixed Year 3 and Year 4 

 Thursday – Mixed Year 1 and Year 2 
Please book places direct via his website 
https://www.murrycoaching.co.uk/  

 
 

Wilma – Book Mark Competition 
There is still time enter the Design a Book Mark for 
Wilma, please can entries be brought to school with 
£1 donation by Friday 25th October  
 

mailto:stjosephs@sjcpschool.co.uk
https://sjcp.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://www.murrycoaching.co.uk/

